
I am writing to ask you to cancel the demolition order on the homes of the Akari, 
Ja’abis, Hijazi and Abu Jamal families and refrain from issuing any new demolition 
orders.
 
I also urge you to stop immediately all punitive demolitions and the destruction of 
houses and other properties without absolute military necessity, as prescribed by 
international humanitarian law.
 
Lastly I request you to establish a judicial commission of inquiry to investigate the 
cases of the al-Shaludi family home and the demolitions carried out in August 2014 
and ensure the families receive full reparation. 

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely yours,


